
 
 
From: Lori Nelson  
Sent: Friday, March 15, 2019 10:34 AM 
To: Rep. John Lincoln <Rep.John.Lincoln@akleg.gov>; Rep. Geran Tarr <Rep.Geran.Tarr@akleg.gov>; 
Rep. Grier Hopkins <Rep.Grier.Hopkins@akleg.gov>; Rep. Sara Hannan <Rep.Sara.Hannan@akleg.gov>; 
Rep. Ivy Spohnholz <Rep.Ivy.Spohnholz@akleg.gov>; Rep. Chris Tuck <Rep.Chris.Tuck@akleg.gov>; Rep. 
David Talerico <Rep.David.Talerico@akleg.gov>; Rep. Sara Rasmussen 
<Rep.Sara.Rasmussen@akleg.gov> 
Subject: Brune Confirmation - ADEC 
 
To Members of the House Resources Committee: 
I'm writing to you this morning to ask that you confirm Jason Brune as the Commissioner of the Alaska 
Department of Environmental Conservation. Jason's experience in resource development and his 
commitment to Alaska will most definitely result in keeping safety, conservation, efficiency at the 
forefront of the Agency's efforts.  Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Lori Nelson 
Anchorage, AK   
 


